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Public transport should remain *public*. Privatisation is not in the interest of the community. The 
modifications to bus routes have impacted accessibility of community travel. The less accessible 
public transport is, the more people will turn to personal transport options -- likely vehicles, with 
negative impacts on the environment, infrastructure, and sense of community. Roll back the 
privatisation changes. Maintain public transport as public. 


